
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
 

We have been looking at a new book, ‘Wanted, 
The Perfect Pet’ by Fiona Roberton. We have 

been focusing on our handwriting and on 
sounding out our words before writing.  

In Maths we have been grouping and sorting by 
different criteria. We have also been making 

repeating patters.  

Our topic this half term is Ocean Commotion. 
Our learning in class will follow this theme.  

Please note my Open Door session is on a 
Tuesday 8:30 – 8:55am. If you would like to 

come see your children’s work or come and talk 
to me, please feel free to drop in. 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
1st November 2019 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
12th Nov – Odd Socks Day (Anti Bullying 
Week) 
21st Nov – Parents’ Evening 
25th Nov – Cinema Night – 3:30 – 5:30 
4th Nov – Christmas Fair 
13th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party and Lunch 
17th Dec – KS1 Christmas Production (PM) 
19th Dec – Whole School Panto 
20th Dec – Break Up 2pm 
 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Jensen, Darcie, Esme, George, Logan, 
Myles, Jayden, Archie, Georgia, Tom, 
Millie, Micah, Charlie, Dorka, Eva-Mae and 
Mia. 

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Eva Mae – for excellent 

comprehension skills. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Challenge –  

George 

 

Next Week… 
 

We will look at another story written 
by Fiona Roberton and we will be 

comparing the two books. In Maths we 
will be learning Fractions. 

Homework 

This week I will be sending home 
spellings for the children to learn. 
Spelling tests will take place the 

following Friday so the children have a 
week to learn the spellings. It is 

important children learn and relearn 
the spelling over a number of days, this 
way they are more likely to retain the 

correct spelling and use it in their 
work. 


